
Birthdays
22nd June - 

28th June

Attendance 
24th June-
28th June

 Nursery       98%
Reception   99%
  Year 1           99%
  Year 2          87%
  Year 3         93%
  Year 4         98%
  Year 5           97%
  Year 6           95%

Whole School: 96%

House Team Winner 
of the week

   Wordsworth

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 
Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
1st July 2024

Lunch Menu:  Week 1

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:50 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     
Twitter: @sttheresasCP  FB: St Theresas Catholic Primary School  Instagram: St Theresas RC School

 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events
If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Multicultural Day

Issue 35- 28th June 2024

Gospel Quote
“What about you?” he asked them.

“Who do you say I am?”

Simon Peter answered, “You are
the Messiah, the Son of the living

God.”

Matthew 16:14

W

Another week has disappeared and it seems that it has taken the sunshine with it!  We have just returned from Mass
where we celebrated the feast day of Saints Peter and Paul.  It was a lovely occasion and the children behaved beautifully
and sang really well. We had a lovely day on Tuesday celebrating the diversity of our school and children came to school
dressed beautifully.  We did ask that children bring £1 to school for this which was to cover the costs of resources needed
for these special days.  Unfortunately, there were many cases where this didn’t happen.  One of our larger classes only
raised £3 for example.  The children benefited hugely by the day but we can only provide special days like this if we can
rely on your generous contributions.   Thank you to those parents who did send in £1 with their child.
Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Holland

 This week we celebrated the many cultures we have at St Theresa’s.
The children had a wonderful time taking part in many different

activities from around the world.  The highlight for me was tasting
the wonderful food Alain’s mum cooked for us all!  

Thank you Alain’s mum.

Santino -  5

Awards



Friday 12th July
Bishop Mark visiting

school

Tuesday 16th July Year 3 Swimming Last lesson for the year

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Production 6pm

Thursday 18th July School reports sent home Please check your child’s bag!

Tuesday 23rd July
Leavers Mass

9.30am
Parents welcome

Tuesday 23rd July School closes for Summer

Before and After School Provision

Please register
https://awcoaching.childc
are-online-booking.co.uk/

They do accept Child Care vouchers for
payment

 Looking further ahead...


